


also have been considered at the time. It is not responsible commercial practice to
be considering them months after settlements are reached.

Given the small amount Government gives FENZ in the name ‘public good’ and the
undoubted public good of many of the functions performed by FENZ, it only seems
fair that the shortfall in funding FENZ should be met through public good - in other
words, from general taxation.

We are happy for this submission to be released under the Official Information Act.

We are happy to comment further.

Yours sincerely

John Nicholson
Chief Executive
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